
P&C AGM 24 February 2020 
 
Presidents report: 
 

• Thank you to Mary and the canteen ladies for being amazing. Thank you to the 
VHS executive for being amazing and supporting the P&C. Louise suggest 
meetings happen more often than once per term. 

• Financial report has been done by Bosch Accounting. $693 to be paid to Bosco. 
• Canteen report from Mary Nelson. 

 
All positions are declared vacant 
 
Ruth thanked the outgoing committee. Commended the P&C for running such a 
successful canteen. 
 
2020 Committee: 
 
President: Nina Santiago nominated Michelle seconded by Louise 
Vice President: Liz Folkard nominated by Ryan Seconded by Mary 
Secretary: Michelle Graham nominated by Louise seconded by Mary 
Treasurer: Louise Marr nominated by Michelle second by Liz 
Canteen treasurer: Jenny Moffat nominated by Mary seconded by Louise (Louise will 
support Jenny) 
 
Declared the meeting closed at 8.05pm. 
Next AGM February 2021 
 
Nina.santangelo@det.nsw.edu.au  
mishygray@gmail.com - Michelle Graham 
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